Sadaka, Jennifer -JLT

From: Crepault,Jean [CEAA]

Sent: January 19, 2004 8:25 AM

To: Coulter,Bill [CEAA]

Cc: McDonald,Derek [CEAA]; Torrie,Brian [CEAA]
Subject: RE : White's point Quarry

Bill, thank you. Jean

————— Message d'origine--—-——-

De : Coulter,Bill [CEAA]

Envoyé : 19 janvier 2004 06:56
A Crepault, Jean [CEAA]

Cc : McDonald, Derek [CEAA]

Objet : RE: White's point Quarry

Jean:

Attached is John Amirault's CV. John is bright and has a wealth of experience ... he may
be too much in favour of industry. Years ago there was a similar proposal on Digby Neck,
I think John was a consultant to the proponent. Anyway, John's CV is here for your
review.

I am also attaching a CV for Anne Fouillard. She is a consultant (works on her own). She
had expressed interest in the Lower Churchill Panel if it ever gets established.
Impressive credentials.

Cheers, Bill

————— Original Message————-—

From: Crepault,Jean [CEAA]

Sent: Friday, January 16, 2004 11:49 AM

To: Coulter,Bill [CEAA]

Cc: McDonald,Derek [CEAA]; Torrie,Brian [CEAA]
Subject: RE : White's point Quarry

Bill, thank you for your assistance. Have you or will you check with the other two names
you had provided to Bruce sometime last summer, Amirault and Muecke? Jean

————— Message d'origine-----

De : Coulter,Bill [CEAA]

Envoyé : 15 janvier 2004 10:31
A : Crepault,Jean [CEAA]

Cc : McDonald, Derek [CEAA]

Objet : FW: White's point Quarry

Jean:

I spoke with Bob Fournier yesterday and he stated he is interested in considering, and
being considered for a position on the WPQ panel.

Bob's CV is attached.
Bill
————— Original Message——-—--—

From: Robert.Fournier@Dal.Ca [mailto:Robert.Fournier@Dal.Cal]
Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2004 10:38 AM
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To: Coulter,Bill [CEAA]
Subject: Re: White's point Quarry

Hi Bill,

Yes, it was good to have a chance to chat again. I especially enjoyed hearing
about the wvarious things that are underway in the oil and gas sector. Although I am
not actively involved I try to keep informed and yesterday went a long way to doing
that.

I am attaching, as requested, a copy of my CV which was revised in July 2003.

Bob

On 15 Jan 2004 at 8:34, Coulter,Bill [CEAA] wrote:

Bob:
It was good to speak with you briefly yesterday at the Workshop. I am pleased that
you are interested in being considered for the federal - provincial environmental
assessment panel for the proposed quarry.
Could you please provide me with a copy of your CV ... the one we have on file is
somewhat dated. When I receive your CV I will forward it to HQ for consideration in
identifying candidate for the panel.
Thanks,
Bill Coulter
902-426-0564| facsimile / télécopieur (902) 426-6550
bill.coulter@ceaa-acee.gc.ca
Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency | 1801 Hollis Street Halifax NS B3J 3N4
Agence canadienne d'évaluation environnementale | 1801 rue Hollis Halifax NS B3J 3N4
Government of Canada | Gouvernement du Canada

Dr. Robert Fournier
Professor of Oceanography

Dalhousie University Ph: (902) 494-3666
Halifax, Nova Scotia Fax: (902) 494-3666
Canada B3H 4H6 e-mail: Robert.Fournier@dal.ca
Tracking: Recipient Read
Coulter,Bill [CEAA] Read: 19/01/2004 8:29 AM
McDonald,Derek [CEAA] Read: 19/01/2004 8:29 AM
Torrie,Brian [CEAA] Read: 19/01/2004 8:40 AM
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